ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL., PALI

Dear Students of Class X & XI|I,

This is the time to make the most of what you have done so far. It is the last leg
of the journey towards the Board Examination 2025.

As the Board Examination will commence from 15" February 2025, there are
few tips to make best use of time:-

» Get into a routine as soon as possible, this will help you achieve more.

> Take some time to revise and ask yourself random questions to check how
much you are aware of.

> Practice writing. Speed and Accuracy are the keys to ace Board
Examination.

» Do not indulge into Online Videos & Social Media.

» Do not give up if you realize that you are still lagging.

» Do not indulge in thinking about the result, instead start toiling for the
result while there is time.

Have faith in your preparation, you have time until you finally appear for the
examination. Stay focused and remind yourself, it is a study break and not a
break from studies.

CBSE Practical for the students of Class X1l will commence from 20" January
and student of Class XII will come to school as per schedule of Practical Batches.

Students of Class X may come to school if they need any help from the teachers.
Best Wishes for your Board Exams.
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